ARGENTINE TAPESTRY AT TESOL CENTRAL OFFICE

Alexandria, Virginia, USA

ARTESOL current 2nd Vice President, Grace Martin stands next to the tapestry our
association gave to TESOL Central Office. This beautiful piece forms part now of a
marvelous art collection sent to TESOL by its over 100 affiliates all over the world.

April 1, 2010

TESOL Thank you letter

T E s m l Teachers of English 1o Speakers of Other Languages, Inc.
W A Global Blucativn Aswciabon

May 5, 2010

Ana M. Rocca
President, Argenting TESOL

BUENQS AIRES
ARGENTINA

Dear Ao

On behalf of TESOL and our now retired Bxecutive Director, Chuck AMormsna, pheise
accept our grateful tharks for the baautifiul painted carvas well hanging received during
the TESOL convention in Beston. Its vibrank colors contrast so wel an the special wail
where Chuck had directed this piece be placed.

The wall hanging reflacts what feels to me like the warm friendiiness of our TESCL
members in Argertina. When we had \iskors from Argentin shortly following the
coenvention, wa took pictures of the art and shared them with Chuck who was most
pleased to have them,

The office ar contributed by cur various afffiates orer the years is a sourca of pride and
conversation when TESCL hosts visitors from other countres, TESOL appredates that
Argenting has contributed to our collection!

Singegely,
I —
TN
|
l*yn Wiliams
Cirector, Member Senvces/Assisiant Exacutive Director

Ce: Chuck Amonasine
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